" ISTORIL PRODUCIM Y CORPORATION

E@ crobUCERS OF OiL & GaS

ELEVENTH FLOOR, VAUGHN BUILDING MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 (A. C. 915) 683-6101

March 30, 1982

TO: Working Interest Owners

RE: Curry State #1
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Co-Owner:

Enclosed you will find report and recommendations on the Curry
State #1 authored by Mr. Max E. Curry.

Estoril Producing Corporation has neither approved nor dis-
approved such proposal and we will very shortly call a working
interest meeting to discuss it in detail. Mr. Bruce Monroe,
our engineer, will be in contact with you to arrange scheduling
for this meeting.

Very truly yours,

ESTORIL PRODUCING CORPCRATION

%Ugy Cettsomm—

Freddy Allison

FA:dh

cc: Bruce Monroe




